
 
 

Highgate West Hill / Pond Square 
Footway Extension 

 
We are seeking your views on the Council’s proposal to improve the streetscape in Highgate by 
building out the southern footway on Highgate West Hill at the junction with Pond Square. 
 
At present the footway alignment makes it difficult for pedestrians to cross Cobble Mews and 
Pond Square due to the very long crossing distance at this junction. This is even more difficult for 
the disabled, wheelchair users, elderly or those with pushchairs. 
 
The measures proposed are: 

• to extend the footway on each side of Cobble Mews and Pond Square; 

• to create an extra car parking space along the south-west side of Pond Square; and 

• to relocate the lamp column outside the south-west side of Pond Square. 
 

 

 
If agreed, it is proposed that this work will be undertaken in November 2010. 
  
The Council would be pleased to hear your views on the proposed measures. Details on how to 
respond to this consultation are included overleaf.   

August 2010 

 
Our ref:  TE00775 
  



 

This is your opportunity to comment 
 

We need your views as this consultation exercise is intended to find out if there is broad public 
support for the proposals set out in this leaflet. 
  
Please complete a questionnaire and return it by 20th September 2010 to: London Borough of 
Camden, Culture and Environment Directorate, Engineering Service, FREEPOST ES NW 
413/20, London, WC1H 8EQ.  Please note no stamp is required and only ONE reply per household, 
business or organisation will be accepted. You must give your postal address if you want us to 
consider your views. 
 

While it will not be possible to reply to you individually, all comments will be taken into account.  The 
Assistant Director of Culture and Environment (Public Realm and Sustainability) will make a decision 
whether or not to proceed with the scheme and you will be informed of the outcome of this 
consultation and the Council’s decision within three months, where possible. 
 
Details of this consultation are also available on the Council’s website, camden.gov.uk/consultations. 
 
Under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985, we may not treat your questionnaire 
or letter confidentially, as it will be available for public inspection.  Please only write to us about the 
consultation issue.  If you want to comment on any other matter, please use a separate letter.   
 

If you need help in understanding English a First Contact Sheet is enclosed with postal consultations.  
For on-line consultations, see Camden Consults/Help options. A Monitoring Form for Service Users 
is included.  You do not have to complete it but it will help us monitor our service delivery if you do. 
 

 
Who is being consulted? 
 
The following are being consulted:  All properties 
within the consultation area shown on the plan, Local 
and Statutory Groups, Emergency Services and 
Ward Councillors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like further information then please contact the following: 
 

Alex Djan Thibault Henry 
Team Manager Engineer 
Engineering Service Engineering Service 
London Borough of Camden London Borough of Camden 
Tel: 020 7974 5629 Tel: 020 7974 5736 
alex.djan@camden.gov.uk thibault.henry@camden.gov.uk 

 
 
 

 

            

Thank you for replying to this consultation 


